
Reader Comments  
 
While I appreciate the cost savings of deletion and the security of 100% ID 
checks I am still against the new plan.  ID checks and stickers provide a layered 
defense that improves overall security access.  Either system, by itself, is less 
effective.  Additionally, I for one am proud of my Air Force heritage and I will 
not yield to the "fear mongers" that are overly concerned about my being a more 
likely terrorist target.  Nonsense. 
 
David Loewer 
Lackland/Nellis AFBs 
Aug. 22, 2007 

 


